
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 
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FDOT to Host Open House for First Coast Expressway South Project 

 
Clay County – The Florida Department of Transportation will host a construction open house 

March 12 to preview the upcoming construction of the First Coast Expressway (State Road 23) 

from north of State Road 16 to east of County Road 209 in Clay County. 

 

The open house will be held at the Clay County Elections Office, 500 North Orange Avenue, 

Green Cove Springs, FL 32043 from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. FDOT staff and consultants will be 

available to answer questions about the project. 

 

Superior Construction is the contractor for the $180 million project, which is scheduled to begin 

in April 2019 and be completed in 2026, weather and schedule permitting.  

 

Construction of the roadway segment to the north of this project, which runs from north of 

Blanding Boulevard (State Road 21) to north of State Road 16, is expected to begin March 4. 

The $229 million contract was awarded to Sacyr Construction.  

 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status. For more information, contact FDOT toll-free at 800-749-2967.   
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